
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
ms. adelman makes some very interesting points here.  i for one would like to see them addressed in 
writing by the sonoma county water agency and/or any of the other 'agencies' involved in the protection of 
our common water here in sonoma county.  thank you, r. schepps, guerneville 
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